
                  Federation of Stem Cell Associations

   First International StemNet Meeting

Dear Invited Speaker/Chairman,

Due to the current evolution of the Covid-19 epidemics, the Scientific Board has

decided to further postpone the Padova StemNet meeting. The new dates are from 22

to 24 September 2021. Based on the possible evolution of the pandemic in Italy, we

hope that this period will guarantee us more opportunities to meet in person.

Please let us know if these new dates are feasible to you, since we would be very

pleased to take advantage of your expertise and still count on your participation next

year. 

You will receive more information as soon as the new organization will be detailed. 

Meanwhile, please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any additional

information.

Kind regards,

Augusto Pessina, Chair of StemNet Conference

Maurizio Muraca, Co-chair of StemNet Conference

Michela Pozzobon, Scientific Secretary of StemNet Conference
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Members: E. Lucarelli (GISM), L. Lazzari (FIRST), O. Parolini (IPLASS), F. Alviano (IPLASS), R. Piva (SCRI)
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